Lauri Feindell

Subject:

FW: Development Variance Permit Appl. No. D2022.056-DVP

From: Michal

Sent: December 10, 2022 2:01 PM **To:** Planning planning@rdos.bc.ca>

Subject: Development Variance Permit Appl. No. D2022.056-DVP

Dear Mr. Garrish,

Thank you for your letter dated Dec. 2, 2022 asking for input regarding Development Variance Permit Appl. No. D2022.056-DVP.

We do not support the application for the variance permit to increase the maximum height of an accessory building to facilitate a new garage.

Regards,

Michal and Erica Safek

Sent from Outlook